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My name is Sandra Shipley, a citizen of Washington, residing in Langley. You can contact me

through this email: sleahs@me.com

I want to speak strongly about the consideration of PSE’s 20-year energy plan. Unfortunately |
will be unable to attend the upcoming hearing.

I do not want to get stuck with another 20 years of dirty coal.
I do not want new fracked gas plants.

I do not want nor do we need an LNG terminal in Tacoma, already being built without
permits and in opposition to the Puallyup tribe and other nearby communities.

What PSE and the officials of this state need to do is invest in alternative energy from fossil
fuel and think about the world for our grandchildren . Be ahead of the curve, or at least with it,
don’t step backwards.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sandra Shipley
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